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I think it despicable that the City allow the ongoing activity of oil
drilling at West Pico Drill Sites... without EIR or review or study
given current environmental issues in our neighborhoods, city and
state. It is imperative for all members of this community that the
City follow its own CEQA guidelines - it is the community
members that pay the consequences, not the oil company. If home
owners have to follow CEQA mandates when considering
demolition of certain residential properties, then oil drilling most
assuredly has to abide by intense study and review. Don't let the
money drive this decision, our communities health, well being,
beauty and environment are the priority.



